
 

  

 

 

Warmington School PFA Newsletter 

 

 

Summer Fete and Maypole Dancing 
The traditional Summer Fete and Maypole dancing will take place on Saturday 16th 

June. This is our biggest event of the year. At 1.30pm, the children will participate 

in a short parade around the village. On their return, the children will then complete 

their traditional Maypole dances.  The PFA will provide entertainment in many 

varieties and themes for the rest of the afternoon with a selection of stalls 

including hook a duck, teddy tombola, a bouncy castle, raffle, face painting, plus 

many more as well as cream teas and the popular Pimms and beer tent. 

 

Your help and support at all our events is very much appreciated and to help make the Fete 

successful we are asking for contributions of the following: 
  

· Donations to your child’s class hamper (please see letter from school for details) 

· Quality children’s gifts for the children’s raffle e.g.: stationery, stickers, books, toys, 

games etc 

· Cuddly toys for Teddy Tombola 

· Tombola prizes  
 

Boxes will be placed in the Central Area for these items from Monday 4thth June. We really do 

appreciate anything you can donate: it all makes a huge difference. 

 

We are always short of help when setting up for the Fete in the morning, if you are free 

we will be there from 9.30am or if you are able to help at all on the day with a stall/game 

please put your name down on the helpers sign-up sheet which will be in the central area 

from Monday 4th June.   

 

Thank you in anticipation! 

 

 

Warmington Church Fundraising Walks 
As many of you may know, Warmington Church is currently raising funds to install a kitchen and 

toilet to improve facilities available for use. Additionally, the church had lead stolen from it’s 

roof over the winter, which has resulted in a hefty repair bill. As the children at Warmington 

School greatly benefit from the use of the church for events such as the Harvest Assembly, 

Nativity performances and Christingle service, the PFA decided to give something back to the 

church in the best way we know how. We had a great time on our first walk on 29th April. About 

25 people came along and we gave the church £73. The next walk from Warmington to Ashton is 



 

 

on Sunday 24th June. We hope many of you can join us- bring the family, tell your friends. Meet 

at Warmington Church, 1.15pm for a 1.30pm start. Suggested donation: £2 adult, £1 child, £1 dog.  

Sports Day and PFA Picnic 
The date of Sports Day is Wednesday 27th June. The PFA will provide tea and coffee for 

parents during Sports Day morning and a picnic lunch for the children the same day. This will 

replace the normal school lunches and will take place after Sports Day morning has finished and 

parents have left.   
 

 

 

 

 

PFA Annual General Meeting 
Our AGM will be held on Wednesday 4th July at 7.30pm at school. All are welcome. We will recap 

on our year of fundraising and look towards planning the events and fundraising goals for next 

year.  

 

Dates for your diaries 
*Summer Fete    Sat 16th June 
*Warmington to Ashton walk   Sun 24th June 

*Sports Day     Wed 27th June 

*Warmington PFA AGM   Wed 4th July 

 

We are always in need of help at our various events, if you would like to get involved with the PFA 

or help at the events but find attending meetings difficult then please email me 

rachael.stamper@gmail.com and I will include you in future emails/planning etc, which will allow 

you to choose those events that suit you. Any help no matter how small is always appreciated. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Warmington School PFA 
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